
Road Review Minutes 

April 27th, 2021 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER: Meeting began at approximately 5:30 pm 

PRESENT: Kelly Karsnia, Stanley Moratz, Marie Ashland, Curt Osterfeld 

Supervisors, Clerk, and Curt Osterfeld drove the Township roads and reported the following for 
discussion at the May Township Board Meeting: 

460th Ave – Edges could be pulled in 

450th Ave sect 23, 26, 35– S&N did crack fill last year, still looking okay.  Shoulders need to be 
pulled in and possible gravel added. Low spot at end of tar 

450th Ave sect 11, 12, 14 – Shoulders high, could use gravel.  Corner of 450th Ave and 440th St 
could have bushes trimmed back, block view of intersection. 

405th St – Road is in good condition 

405th St section 42 – pulled in the ditches last year.  Possibly could use gravel. 

Easy St and Easy Lane – Bad runoff at corner.  Roads have narrowed over time.  Could pull in 
sides to widen.  Possibly add gravel to Easy Lane. 

430th Ave – Shoulders are high 

400th St – Township Line Rd with Rush Lake, shoulders are high.  Get input from Rush Lake 
Township on maintenance/repair 

410th Ave section 31 – Road has a lot of traffic. is in fairly bad shape and needs gravel. Talk with 
Rush Lake Township to share cost of gravel. 

405 Ave – Road is in good condition 

400th Ave – Road is in good condition 

MN St – Between 430th Ave and 125th, road is in good condition. There is an overgrown fence in 
ditch.  Board Member will reach out to owner and neighbor about removing.  Between 125th 
and HWY 78 road is okay for a Min. Maintenance Rd.  Board will talk to Loerzel about adding 
gravel. 

Harvest Ave sect 29– Some shoulder work needed and a few soft spots. 

Harvest Ave sect going South has garbage in ditches.  Stop sign and Stop Ahead sign that need 
to be replaced.  Some ditches could be pulled in. 

437th Ave – good. 



426th St – Good. 

410th  Ave – Stop Ahead sign needs to be replaced 

460th St – This is a line road with Gorman Township.  Perham Township is responsible for the 
gravel portion.  Road was being worked during Road Review Meeting.  Once blading is finished, 
road will be in good condition. 

425th Ave – Pull in the shoulders for now.  Township should wait to see status of LRIP grant 
before making a decision on road. 

Turtle Bay Circle – Good. 

450th St – going toward HWY 8 has high shoulders, needs to gravel. 

Yellow pine Dr – Good. 

Jack Pine Dr – Well packed, blade once a year and will be good. 

Corner of 452 St and 440 Ave needs fill along edge. 

455 Ave – Supervisors looked at edges along corners as advised by Allan Sazama. 

440 Ave has an old Road Work sign in ditch that needs to be removed. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at approximately7:45pm. 

The next meeting will be May 4th, at 7:00pm at the Township Hall location. 

Minutes submitted respectfully by Marie Ashland, Clerk as final. 

 


